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Friday 3rd December 

Mrs Veitch

Boys and girls, I hope that you are getting on well with the other activities you have been doing over the past two days. You can finish any of these off today and then have a look at the website below and try some of the activities for spelling and maths.   

http://www.doorwayonline.org.uk/
Good luck!
